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Dear Sirs,

I am deeply alarmed at the suggestion proposed at the recent open floor meeting that the
route for lorries during construction should be via the A1094 as far as the Aldeburgh
roundabout and left up the Leiston Road.  This would be an environmental disaster and a
serious danger to members of the public, especially the young and elderly crossing the
road to the Aldeburgh Golf Club River Course and practice ground. It would equally cause
serious traffic problems for vehicles coming in and out of Aldeburgh as well as people at
the roundabout crossing the road to shop at the Co-Op and Tesco. The air and noise
pollution would be to the detriment of local businesses all along the route. As for the idea
of traffic lights at the Friday Street junction, the chaos for traffic on the A12 and the
A1094 would be appalling, especially in the summer months. There is a perfectly good and
straightforward route from the A12 at Saxmundham down to Leiston on the B1119 which
would have far less of an impact on local businesses and the health and safety of locals.  I
wholeheartedly object to your suggested proposal and would ask you to seriously re-
consider or simply abandon your plans. 

Yours sincerely,
William Matthew

William Matthew
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